
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 130/ 2024 

A.P. OWEN ROAD 

IN SMITH'S PARISH 

ROAD CLOSURE 

FOR 

RE-DRILLING BORE HOLE DRAIN WORKS 

THURSDAY, 28TH NOVEMBER 2024, THROUGH FRIDAY, 29th NOVEMBER 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that a road closure will take place on 

A.P. Owen Road south of the Apothecary parking area to accommodate a re-drilling of a bore hole. The 

road closure will be from the most southern end of Apothecary parking lot through to property# 19 on A.P. 

Owen Road. 

Access to the Apothecary parking area and large parking area behind Specialty Inn will still be granted for 

traffic to enter while this work takes place. 

The construction work will commence on Thursday, 28th November 2024 and continue until Friday, 29th

November 2024. 

The work shall occur between hours of 7:30 am and 4:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be managed by Atlantic Water Development Limited Management representatives with 

barricades, cones, and signs. 

Motorists are advised to use caution when traveling on A.P Owen Road and to use the eastern alternative 
route between the gardens to gain access to southern properties. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the public and apologizes for any 

inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, contact the Ministry of Public Works Construction 

and Maintenance Engineer, Curtis J. Charles at #501-3036. 

Dated this ) " �Y of November 2024, 

ByOrder ___ --------------
Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch QBE {Mil), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 


